
Single Touch Payroll - No cost , Low Cost Options
 

As of 01/07/2019, anyone that pays wages must have a single touch payroll set-up to comply with

ATO requirements. That includes those that are employed by their own company. Please click link

below for further information and refer to the fact sheet previously posted.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XP_aX6bj7-2yv-KDV0S3wVhB14e-MTzi/view?usp=sharing

